Dear DUG member
We’d like to introduce ourselves. We are DUAG – the DAFNE Users Action Group. We were elected in Summer 2009 from ordinary DUG members like you. We were set up “to promote & support the continuing development of the DAFNE structured education programme & to represent the Users so as to improve the quality of life for Type 1 diabetics and their families in the UK & Ireland.”

Our aims are:

1. – To work with DAFNE Health Care Professionals for improvements in DAFNE.

2. – To campaign to increase awareness of the value of DAFNE amongst HCP’s, Type 1 diabetics & their families and employers

3. – To lobby for funding to ensure sufficient DAFNE centres and educators to provide structured education & support for Type 1 diabetics.

4. – To engage with the DAFNE user group, and establish a feedback mechanism.

It is because of item 4 that we are contacting you. We seem to have largely failed in this area so far, and would, therefore, like to hear from you. Are you willing to give us your e-mail address so we can easily keep you updated on our efforts & successes so far?

Would you be willing to offer assistance e.g. by writing to your local MP or PCT should the need arise?

We produced a press release last year, but this was not taken up by any of the publications to which it was sent. Maybe some of you have contacts who could have helped with this?

It’s this kind of two –way feedback in which we are interested.

DUG is a community set up for mutual support of all it’s members.

DUAG meets about 3 times a year, plus some of our members attend other meetings, such as research groups, educator groups and the DAFNE executive group. We were elected initially for a 3 year period, and so, in a year or two we’ll be looking for new members. Please consider whether you would be interested in taking up the challenge & carrying on the good work!

R.S.V.P. a.s.a.p.!

You can contact us by ……………..

